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Discontinuation of Muster RenderFarm
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In discussion with the relevant program chairs, CAD has made the decision to end-of-life the Muster
RenderFarm.

You can still render your files in the labs by utilizing an individual workstation overnight. Please be considerate
of the needs of your fellow students and do not use an excessive amount of machines simultaneously.

In-lab rendering cannot interfere with scheduled classes. Please be aware that if you do not log off of the station
you are using before the next class starts, the class has priority to take over your rendering workstations, and
you may lose your work.

We are developing a “Local Rendering best practices” help doc to help you optimize your rendering experience.
This article will be updated with that link as soon as it is ready.

Lab schedules can be found here: https://helpdesk.cad.rit.edu/kb/articles/computer-lab-status

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to the faculty or chair for your specific program.

If you run into technical issues, please file a Helpdesk Ticket at https://helpdesk.cad.rit.edu
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